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AGENDA   

 
General Meeting 10th December 2022 

 
 

Attendance / Apologies 
Brian Hornsby, Paul Bullock, Mick Boyd, Danney Penney, Simon Hrycyszyn 
 
Apologies Bron McCarthy, Kim Barton, Julie Penney, Frank Smith 

 
 

1. Previous Meeting Minutes 

• Accepted by Simon, second by Paul Bullock 
 

 

2. Business arising from previous meeting 
 

 

3. Correspondence 

• Tax invoice sent to Dept State Growth for 10k 

• Notice for meeting AMC 

• STDS on side cards being assets 

• Email from Alan Rushworth RE audit on Road Safety on roads south 
of Hobart 

• Will pay for TMC rep to be involved 

• Letter from state growth deal re grant for the 10k 

• Letter from state growth re qualifications to provide the report re 
change to learner categories 

• Email from Yamaha regarding tec training to eliminate road fatalities 

• Roark paid 6k for his submission for the GLS 

• Adrian hall paid 4k for his submission for the GLD 

• Letter from Jim Knight set TMC regarding his submission on the GLS 
system 

• Letter from MRA president Danny Penney regarding his submission 
for the GLS. 

• The GLS from Emily Morrison 

• 337 Submissions regarding the GLS received 

• GLS as it stands 

• All recommendations to be handed to minister Mick has paperwork 

• Tasmania is classed as a rural state 

• Received memo from RSAC dates for next year 
 

 

4. Treasures Report 
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• Admitted by Brian, report accepted by Simon 

• AMC membership to be paid 
 

 

5. General Business 

• MRA awareness ride attended by approximately 270 riders and a 
successful event 

• MRA thanked Richardson’s HD and HOM for donations 

• Paul Bullock to attend 6th March road audits 

• Letter to be sent to State Growth to accept the invitation for the 
TMC road audit 

•  
 

Next Meeting 

• 4th February 2023 
Meeting closed 11:20am 
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